Sagepoint Family Update 09/02/21

As Delta rages, we want to make sure families and loved ones of the nursing home patients remain
informed. Sagepoint skilled nursing staff is 100% vaccinated and has been since mid- August. The
resident vaccination rate is 98%. We are forever grateful to the many staff members that made the
decisions to accept the vaccine. Many staff completed the vaccine process not out of fear of the Delta
variant or even for themselves. Many have completed the process for the benefit of the patients whom
they care for and serve. Thank you to all the healthcare workers at Sagepoint Senior Living Services.

Sagepoint has remained without a single Covid positive patient for 18 months. Unfortunately, today we
lost that battle. Over the last couple of weeks, we have had three fully vaccinated staff contract COVID.
As of 09/02/2021, we have one positive resident who is also fully vaccinated, testing positive through
POC (rapid) testing. Sagepoint is now and will continue to test for the next two weeks all staff and all
residents. The Delta variant is highly transmissible and because we are all participants in society
together, please remember the most vulnerable of us.



